
Nashua Cemetery Association Annual Report - 2020 
 
Trustees:  
Mary Beth Restivo (Chair), Kevin Murray (Treasurer), ​John McCannon (Secretary), Moe 
Daniels, Sharon Machado 
 
Trustees contracted with a local arborist to assess the health of the many trees within 
the grounds.  Technical Tree Service of Hudson, NH toured the grounds and 
determined the trees are in very good health overall.  They pruned some dead branches 
from 3 large white oaks and 3 Norway maples on the Whitney Street side. 
 
Trustees continue to contract with Veterans Mowing for regular maintenance of the 
grounds.  
 
A successful fall cleanup was held in November.  
 
Flags were placed on veterans’ graves in November.  Given the COVID-19 pandemic a 
smaller group will be doing the same for Memorial Day.  
 
Trustees have received several inquiries from people doing historical research on many 
of the families buried within the cemetery.  
 
A Treasurer’s Report is also attached. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Beth Restivo, Chair 
Nashua Cemetery Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
NASHUA CEMETERY 

ASSOCIATION May 1, 2019 - April 
30, 2020 Report  

CHECKING ACCOUNT 
TRANSACTIONS  

Beginning Balance (05/01/2019) $ 8745.51  

INCOME ​Invested Funds $ 7753.88 ​Sales $ 6500.00 Donation Liquidation of 
Principal  

TOTAL INCOME $ 14253.88  

EXPENSE
S  

Normal Grounds Maintenance $ 9122.50 Supplies Audit 
Documentation Equipment Fence Painting Stones / Plaques $ 
245.00 Wall Repairs Plumbing Trees $ 2500.00 UU Church Donation 
(Fall Cleanup) $ 2160.00  

TOTAL EXPENSE $ 14027.50  

EXCESS OVER EXPENSES ​$ 226.38  

ENDING BALANCE (04/30/2020) ​$ 8971.89  

 


